
URBAN PLANNING COMMITTEE REPORT
City Plan - New Urban Trees

THIS ITEM WAS REQUISITIONED TO CITY COUNCIL WITHOUT A COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION

Administration Recommendation

That the May 2, 2023, City Operations report CO01328, be received for information.

History

● At the May 2, 2023, Urban Planning Committee meeting, Councillors A. Stevenson and
T. Cartmell requisitioned the May 2, 2023, City Operations report CO01328 to City Council
without a Committee recommendation.

● At the May 2, 2023, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the May 2, 2023, City Operations
report CO01328 was considered.

● The Committee heard from M. Wyman; D. Ladouceur; R. Feroe; E. Gormley; S. Heschuk;
M. Gruezmacher; K. Kowalchuk, Edmonton River Valley Conservation Coalition;
W. Antoniuk; J. Hardstaff, Parkallen; E. Solez; and B. Dancik.

Attachment

May 2, 2023, City Operations report CO01328
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